
All middle- and high-school boys are invited to:

Meet Boy Scout Troop 66

If you’re an AoL or Webelo Cub Scout looking for a Boy Scout Troop to join, or just curious about 
scouting, we invite you to meet Troop 66 and see what it’s all about. 

No previous cub scout or scouting experience is required!

Join Us for Our Annual Welcome Party

Attend an Open House Meeting

Please RSVP

Our annual welcome party is great way to meet Troop 66 scouts and leaders while having fun. 
Activities include a pizza party, Nerf battles, basketball, a bowling and ice cream outing, 
video games, movies and more. All activities and transportation are supervised by multiple 
registered scout leaders. Parents are welcome to stay for some or all the fun.

•	 When: Saturday, November 12, 2022, 4 pm to midnight 
•	 Where: Longmont Christian School, 1440 Collyer St.
•	 Cost: $10 to cover food and activities

Scouts and parents can see, in person, what our meetings are like. Scouts will learn skills such as 
pioneering, camping, first aid, and leather craft. We will also have a Q&A session for parents. 

Please RSVP with Scoutmaster Tad Scheiblich if you plan to attend the welcome party or either of 
our open house meetings. You can reach Tad at tad@scheiblich.net or 720-318-4507.

•	 When: Monday, January 9 and February 13, 7:00-8:30 pm
•	 Where: First Congregational Church, 1500 9th Ave., Longmont

Learn More at bsa66.weebly.com


